
Wiltshire Council 

Full Council 

24 July 2024 

 

Petitions Update 

Petitions Received 

As of 15 July 2024, there have been two new petitions received by Wiltshire Council 
since the last report to Council on 21 May 2024. 

 

These are detailed in the Appendix. 

 

Proposal 

That Council notes this update on petitions. 

 

Ben Fielding 

Senior Democratic Services Officer


